
HASBROUCK HEIGHTS SOCCER 
 

 
 

SOCCER CAMP FOR INCOMING 5TH thru 8TH 

GRADERS! 

 
 
Greetings HHSA family! 
 
Our Summer Soccer Camp for incoming 5th thru 8th graders will be taking place 
Tuesday July 22nd thru Thursday July 24th at Hitchcock Field.  Hasbrouck Heights 
varsity soccer coaches Jennifer Keller and Gioser Torrealba will be working with the 
kids on skills, drills and scrimmages.  This is an amazing opportunity for your players to 
receive training from the very best!   
 
Schedule is as follows: 
 
 Girls 9:30 - 11:30am (with Coach Jennifer Keller) 
 Boys 1:30 - 3:30pm (with Coach Gioser Torrealba) 
 
 
The cost for each 3-day camp is $75 and registration is now open at hhsoccer.com.   
 
Please reach out to us at hasbrouckheightssoccer@gmail.com with any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
The HHSA Board 
 

http://hhsoccer.com/
mailto:hasbrouckheightssoccer@gmail.com

